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Premium Income Fund Class Action 

If you are a person who was a registered holder of units in the MFS Premium Income Fund (now called the 
Premium Income Fund) (Fund) in the period from 1 January 2007 until 15 October 2008, you are a Class member 
in the Premium Income Fund Class Action and your legal rights may be affected by recent orders of the Federal 
Court of Australia. 

On 22 August 2014 the Federal Court made orders in relation to a registration process for Class Members. 

If you seek assistance in relation to completing a Registration Form or in relation to the registration process 
generally, please contact Armstrong Registry Services on 1300 854 885. 

If you seek copies of documents which set out the claims made in the Class Action, these documents are available 
for Class members at www.pifclaims.com.au. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact:  
Jenny Hutson 
Managing Director 
Wellington Capital Limited 
as responsible entity of the Premium Income Fund 
ACN 114 248 458 AFSL 291 562 
 
Phone: 1300 854 885 
Email: info@wellcap.com.au 


